
Dear Parents / Guardians !!

We hope you and your famly are having an enjoyable and rewarding summer.  Here are the new 
registration and sign up forms and calendar for the fast approaching 2024-2025 club year.  

AWANA club and JR and SR High Youth programs start Wednesday, Sept 4th !!

Each Wednesday, evening activities are from 6:30 - 8:05pm at Immanuel, 152111 Tulip Lane.

Please pre-register!  This helps us to have everything your child needs when club starts.  Mail in  
your registration or register in the church foyer on Sunday mornings, August 18th and 25th.
Children, students and visitors are also welcome to register on any club night.

Children ages 2 through 5th grade

Don't wait for Bring-a-Friend Night -- You can download additional forms at www.ibcwausau.org,
and your child can fulfill their Bring-a-Friend section right away and their friend can come all year!

Important Dates for this AWANA Club year  !!
Parents Night  --  Wednesday, September 25th
Bring a Friend Night -- Wednesday, October 27th
Grand Prix -- Saturday, November 9th
Fairmont Fair -- Saturday, February 8th
Sparks-a-Rama & Awana Games -- Saturday, March 8th
Awards Night - Wednesday, May 7th

Highlights for the coming ministry year !!
See calendar on the back of this page for club nights and special events.

T & T  Large Group & Small Group lessons will be in Book 2 "Mission: Grace in Action".
    All T & T clubbers are encouraged to come from 6:15-6:30 to "Fast Track" their verse 
   section(s) before club starts.

Students 6th - 8th grade
Trek® is Biblically rich content with practical
application for your students' lives. Each lesson includes an activity, lesson, memory verse
and seven days of devotions that help students understand the Bible.

Students 9th - 12th grade
Journey® establishes high school students as lifelong disciples through a deep study of
God's Word, mobilizing them to live with godly perspective and evident faith.

We hope AWANA and Student Ministries are in your family's plans.  Our leaders have been preparing 
through training, planning and prayer and are excited to serve.  We want this coming year to be a spiritually
rewarding time for everyone involved and anticipate having a great year.

Chris and Theresa Menard       AWANA Ministry Directors
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